Serving the Children of the World | July 19, 2025



Captured Moment from This Past Week...



Packed with Pride Continues to be Our Signature Project

Week after week, several of our members work tirelessly on Monday and Thursday mornings to bring food to the families of children who attend school in the Tigard-Tualatin School District. They pick up the food at their assigned store, take it back to the distribution center, weigh it and then repackage it for distribution. The program feeds 2000+ every week!

The location is set up to provide a shopping style food pantry. Our members who help with the Packed with Pride project are the club's most consistently active, often spending 50+ hours each month, just on this one project. A special KUDOS to all our club members who assist with this project!



At-A-Glance





A Calendar of This Coming Week's Activities

July 20 - 26

Sunday	
Monday	• Packed with Pride at Christ the King Church at 9:15 a.m.
Tuesday	• Hillsboro Tuesday Night Market at 4:45 p.m.
Wednesday	• Board Meeting at the Deibert's at 7:00 p.m.
Thursday	• Packed with Pride at Christ the King Church at 9:15 a.m.
Friday	
Saturday	 Key Club at Tualatin Wildlife Refuge Summer Days in Sherwood at 8:30 a.m. Beaverton Food Bank at 9:00 a.m. Key Club DCM at Tualatin Library at 11:00 a.m. Cedar Hills Wine Tasting at Dauntless Wine Company at 11:00 a.m.

Plan ahead for these special opportunities next week:

- Sunday, July 27th Tigard Farmers Market at 8:30 a.m.
- Sunday, July 27th Sunday Parkways at East Portland at 9:45 a.m. or 1:30 p.m.
- Tuesday, July 29th Hillsboro Tuesday Night Market at 4:45 p.m.
- Wednesday, July 30th Mexican Dominoes at the Pennell's at 6:00 p.m.
- Friday, August 1st Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp Workday starting mid-day

of note*

- We couldn't hold our Wednesday meeting this past week... so we didn't do our tribute to the Kiwanis Doernbecher Children's Cancer Program that we had planned for that meeting. We still plan to do a program with this theme.
 When that happens, we will pass around the KDCCP donation jar. Anyone who wishes to make a special contribution to the cause will be able to put in cash or a check. Once we get things figured out, we'll let everyone know when this meeting will occur.
- Even if you aren't helping to make and sell Elephant Ears at the Tualatin Kiwanis booth at the Sherwood Robin Hood Festival, the weather is cooperating... and it's not too hot a day... so come out to the festival and greet those of us who are working the booth from 3 to 7 p.m. TODAY!
- As always during the summer months, members have an opportunity to help the Kiwanis Club of Hillsboro fill up the alcohol monitor spots at their Tuesday Night Market. If you wish to sign up for July 22nd, contact Sue.
- We have a club Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, July 23rd. It will be at the Deibert's at 7:00 p.m. We'll be voting on a possible Bylaws change, and much more!
- If you plan to help with our Beaverton Food Bank project on Saturday, July 26th, please let us know by emailing Robby <u>HERE</u>. Start time is 9:00 a.m. Wear warm clothing.
- There are two activities that start at 11:00 a.m. on Saturday, July 26th. The first is the Cedar Hills Wine Tasting event. You were sent an email with a flyer

- attached and a QR Code for signing up to attend. There was also contact information for sending them a check.
- The other event on Saturday, starting at 11:00 a.m., is the Key Club Division Council Meeting at the Tualatin Public Library. Our own Sherwood Key Clubber, Naveen Soto, has organized this activity to support the new PNW Key Club District Project, which is the Ronald McDonald House Charities.
- Sunday, July 27th, is another busy day for our members. You can find some at the Tigard Farmer's Market from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The market is located at: 9100 SW Burnham St. We will be sharing news about our club activities, offering children's books with a Little Free Library, playing "Plinko" to showcase some of the charities we support, taking names of those interested in our program, and more!
- The other service opportunity offered on July 27th is the East Portland Sunday Parkways event. We will again be providing "Intersection Superheroes" to help monitor traffic as the streets are closed to motorized vehicles and opened to pedestrians, cyclists of all kinds, and skaters. Members wishing to sign up for either a morning or afternoon shift should click HERE. Please make sure that you indicate that you are part of the Kiwanis Club of Tigard group and that you wish to check in at Ventura Park.
- Don't forget to put the Mexican Dominoes (5th Wednesday of the Month), fun activity on your calendars. We'll be heading to Bill Pennell's home on Wednesday, July 30th, 6510 Failing Street, West Linn. We plan to start the evening at 6:00 p.m. with potluck appetizers, desserts and drinks. We don't want to interfere with concentration on the game... so we'll all be "grazing" our food as we strategize our game moves! We do not have a club meeting before this event, so please sign up HERE for the food item you plan to bring.
- We are hoping to finalize the list of members planning to go to the Mt. Hood Kiwanis Camp on August 1st. It looks like it will be an incredibly rewarding day of service! If you wish to attend, please let George know, <u>HERE</u>, as soon as possible.